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May 15, 2003  

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

RE: TTB Notice No.4  

To Whom It May Concern:  

Taxes today are already way too high. The TTB is going to cause them to be even higher. The proposed regulation on flavored malt beverages is an unwise decision on the policy maker's part. Without the flavored malt beverage 
sales, companies will go belly up. The economic problems we are experiencing today won't compare to what could happen to the economy if the regulations are condoned.  ����������������������������������������������������������

I urge you to support the citizens of America, and keep harmful policies out of the picture. Please vote for the people and against the regulations. Your support would be greatly appreciated by your constituents. Thank you  

Sincerely, 

Debbie McRoy 


